
 
 

30th November 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On ​Friday 16th December 2016 ​we will be having a ​Christmas Jumper Day ​to raise money 
for ​Save the Children​.​ ​This charity​ helps bring essentials like health care, education, 
protection and food to the millions of children around the world who are missing out on the 
most basic support. Every year, millions of children around the world die before their fifth 
birthday from easily preventable diseases like malaria, diarrhoea and pneumonia. Many more 
are forgotten simply because they were born in the wrong place, or because they are girls, 
refugees, disabled or from a minority. 

Students who wish to take part need to come into school wearing their normal school uniform 
(including shoes) but can wear a  silly festive knit instead of their normal school jumper and 
blazer. We are asking for a donation of £1 and all proceeds will go to ​Save the Children.  

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. I am sure you will 
agree that, particularly at this special time of year, this is an incredibly worthwhile charity to 
support and we thank you for that continued support.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr C Jones 

Assistant Headteacher 
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